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DUKE POWER

August 23, 1988

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: McGuire Nuclear Station, Unit i
Dacket No. 50-370
Licensee Event Report

Centlement

Pursuant to 10CFR 50.73 Sections (a)(1) and (d), a Licensee Event Report
concerning an inadvertent main feedwater isolation that occurred on July 24, 1988,
was to have been submitted Augus t 23, 1988. Please be advised that due to
unresolved concerns, the report will be delayed and submitted September 6,1988.

Should there be any questions, please contact S.E. LeRoy at (704) 373-6233.

Very truly yours,

y

Hal B. Tucker

SEL317/sel

Attachment

xc Dr. J. Nelson Grace American Nuclear Insurers
Regional Administrator, Region II c/o Dottie Sherman, ANI Library

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission The Exchange, Suite 245
101 Marietta St., NW, Suite 2900 270 Farmington Avenue
Atlanta, GA 30323 Farmington, CT 06032

INPO Records Center Mr. Darl Hood
Suite 1500 U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Consnission
1100 Circle 75 Parkway Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Atlanta, CA 30339 Washington, D.C. 20555

M&M Nuclear Consultants Mr. W.T. Orders
1221 Avenue of the Americas NRC Resident Inspector
New York, NY 10020 McGuire Nuclear Station
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